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13th May 2022 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 

Jubilee Celebration – May 27th 2022 

 
To celebrate the Queens Jubilee, we will be having a non-school uniform day on Friday the 27th 
May.  Children can come to school wearing red, white and blue clothes. 

 
We will also be having a Jubilee Picnic on the grass at school (weather permitting) on that day. 
The letter for sandwich choices for the picnic has been sent out separately but do come into the 
school office to get another copy if you have not yet had one.  Sandwich choices need to be 
returned to the school by 20th May and payments of £2.50 can be made via Arbor – those who are 
entitled to Free School Meals are not required to pay. 
 
It would be a great help if you could send your child in with an old blanket or towel for the picnic for 
them to sit on but be mindful that these may get a bit dirty on the day. 

 
Please ensure your child has sun cream applied and sun hats for, what will hopefully be, a picnic in 
the sunshine. 
 
 
Many Thanks 
 

  

D.Williams  
  
Mr D Williams  
Headteacher  
 


